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Calcitriol Topical pronounced as kal" si trye' ol. Call your doctor if you have any unusual problems while you are using
this medication. Do not apply calcitriol ointment to healthy skin or anywhere on your face, eyes, lips, or vagina.
Calcitriol ointment is used to treat mild to moderate psoriasis a skin disease in which red, scaly patches form on some
areas of the body. To protect young children from poisoning, always lock safety caps and immediately place the
medication in a safe location one that is up and away and out of their sight and reach. Unneeded medications should be
disposed of in special ways to ensure that pets, children, and other people cannot consume them. Keep this medication in
the container it came in, tightly closed, and out of reach of children. It works by helping to stop the production of extra
skin cells that may build up and form scales on the skin and by decreasing the activity of immune cells in the skin.
Before using calcitriol ointment, tell your doctor and pharmacist if you are allergic to calcitriol, any other medications,
or any of the ingredients in calcitriol ointment. It is usually applied two times a day, in the morning and evening. Also
tell your doctor if your psoriasis is being treated with phototherapy a treatment for psoriasis that involves exposing the
skin to ultraviolet [UV] light. Fast Free and Discrete Shipping All deliveries are made using the Royal Mail parcel
delivery service in unbranded discreet packaging. Other uses for this medicine What special precautions should I
follow? How should this medicine be used? Do not use more than 30 g of ointment per day and do not cover more than
one third of your skin area approximately one full arm and one full leg. Calcitriol ointment may cause other side effects.
However, if it is almost time for the next dose, skip the missed dose and continue your regular dosing schedule. Every
member of our team is committed to delivering the best possible customer service so that you the can feel completely
confident that you are getting the right advice and treatment for your needs, whether you are visiting us in one of our
bricks and mortar pharmacies or you prefer to manage your healthcare needs online. Patient Information Dear customer,
Further to the distressing news about personal patient information being sold to third parties, I wanted to reassure all
visitors to the site that any details submitted to Oxford Online Pharmacy are treated as confidential - at all times.Generic
Alternative to Silkis Ointment 3mcg/gm. Silkis Ointment (Calcitriol) 3mcg/gm is used to treat psoriasis. Silkis Ointment
(Calcitriol) 3mcg/gm is a form of vitamin D. It works by slowing down the growth of cells. Buy Calcitriol; online New
Zealand pharmacy. Cheap, generic & brand version (OTC and online doctor available). Licensed & established for over
30 years, now selling Calcitriol online. Access side effects, interactions, information, price. Free shipping on orders over
$ USD. We ship worldwide. Nov 20, - Calcitriol ointment is used for the effective treatment of plaque psoriasis. Learn
more about this medication, including side effects and This includes any medicines which are available to buy without a
prescription, such as herbal and complementary medicines. If you have ever had an allergic reaction to a. Feb 15, Calcitriol Topical: learn about side effects, dosage, special precautions, and more on MedlinePlus. Calcitriol Topical
ointment drug summary. Find medication information including related drug classes, side effects, patient statistics and
answers to frequently asked questions. Visit annuncigratuitiweb.com for more details. Silkis Ointment 3mcg g
(Calcitriol) is a white transluscent oitnment which contains the active ingredient Calcitriol 3mcg. It is used for the
topical treatment of mild to moderately severe plaque psoriasis with up to one third of body surface area involvement. It
contains an active ingredient, calcitriol (a vitamin D derivate). Find helpful customer reviews and review ratings for
Calcitriol ointment: a new option for topical psoriasis therapy.: An article from: Skin & Allergy News at
annuncigratuitiweb.com Read honest and unbiased product reviews from our users. Pictures of Vectical Ointment
(Calcitriol Ointment), drug imprint information, side effects for the patient. Learn about Vectical Ointment (Calcitriol
Ointment) may treat, uses, dosage, side effects, drug interactions, warnings, patient labeling, reviews, and related
medications. Generic for Vectical* (Calcitriol) ointment is used to treat psoriasis. It is a form of vitamin D that works by
slowing the production of skin cells. This medicine may also be used to treat other conditions as determined by your
doctor. Read More>>. We sell only Calcitriol, the generic version of Vectical*. Buy Now and Save with.
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